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Newsletter : 

6th May 2022 
 
 
 

Seven Fields Primary School-Newsletter 

 

Value:  Democracy  

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Do you believe in yourself? That’s the question I asked all the children this afternoon in assembly. I shared with pupils the video 
of Bear Grylls which you can see here. Just around the 11 minute mark, there is a 2 minute clip which I showed everyone. It was a 
real discussion between Bear and a young girl who had been struggling about the decisions we face in those moments of despair 
and challenge. We have a choice. There is a saying that nothing good comes from doing nothing; it is only when we put our minds 
to something that we achieve great things. We need hard work, patience and dedication. Often, questions in our minds can stop 
us from taking action. When things in front of us are difficult, we must attack them with positivity and self- belief. Those are the 
qualities that allow us to conquer any challenge.  

 
Next week our Year 6 pupils will be facing doing their SATs for the first time. These are tests that will have been taken for the first 
time in 2 years. We wish them all the best and if you are a parent of our Year 6 pupils, please do encourage them to tackle the 
tests with positivity and self-belief. 
 
Many of you will know that Miss Roberts was expecting her second child this month and we are happy that she has safely         
delivered a beautiful baby boy. Our congratulations to Miss Roberts and all her family and friends. We look forward to welcoming 
you back to Seven Fields.  
 
I hope Miss Roberts get’s her son’s name down for our school as soon as possible because for the first time in a long time our 
school is oversubscribed for September 2022.  
 
Finally, can I remind you all that as the weather is set to be hot over the weekend and next week, it would be very helpful if you 
could send your child to school with the appropriate sun protection so they can benefit from being outside.  
 
Have a great weekend. 
 
D Booth 
 
 

 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=imTJezXIOas
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Dojos gained this week 
Class Total Dojos Class Winner 

Miss Mitchell 801 Dylan 15 

Miss Goss 463 Oliver 36 

Miss Bickle 188 Krystal 13  

Mrs Wright & Miss 
Neville 200 Joey 13 

Miss Smith &  
Miss Roberts 125 Ollie 9 

Miss Jessop 542 Abdul 30 

Mrs Branscombe 586 Freya 64 

Miss Martin 699 Isiah 37 

Miss Grimwood 366 Lily-Mae 36 

Mr Donnelly 119 Luca 12 

Follow us on twitter @sevenfieldsprim 

Certificates 

Congratulations to   
anyone who has been 

nominated by your 
teacher this week 

 

Well done to you all on 
your  

achievements ! 

Butterflies AM 
and PM  

Emmie-Mae for fantastic writing of 
letters  

Michael for settling to play with his 
friends 

 Oakley for super counting skills 

Harper for amazing phonics 

Bumblebees Twyla for fantastic independent writing  Anda-Maria for always trying her best  

Robins Corey for trying his best this week  Oliver for never saying “I can't” and trying 
his best  

Sparrows Krystal-Rose for always following the 
Magnificent 7 

Destiny for working independently in 
maths and making good progress 

Wrens Amira for great improvement in her 
maths and never saying “I can’t” 

Oliver for progression in his learning  

Puffins Dylan for a fantastic attitude towards 
learning  

Chloe for a fantastic improvement in her 
handwriting  

Kingfishers Sonia for always having a fantastic  
attitude towards learning  

Layla for building her confidence in maths 
and doing some excellent fractions work  

Hummingbirds Tommy for listening to adults and   
believing in himself. Well done 

Frankie C for encouraging someone else 
and reinforcing the Magnificent 7 

Falcons Isiah for settling well in Falcons and 
working hard  

Ava for building her confidence in maths 
this week  

Eagles Samual for working hard to improve his 
reading comprehension  

Bobby for improving his pace when    
completing test papers  

Kestrels Aaliyah for putting lots of effort in her 
maths practice this week  

Courtney for showing determination 
when practicing for SATs 

   

Attendance  

Bumblebee Class 90.83 

Robin Class 92.26 

Sparrow Class 78.98 

Wren Class 85.94 

Puffin Class 97.58 

Kingfisher Class 97.32 

Hummingbird Class 93.75 

Falcon Class 97.60 

Kestrel Class 94.08 

Eagle Class 95.24 

This week’s certificate nominations are as follows: 

And the attendance cup goes to:  

Falcons 

This week’s winners of 

the Dojo cup are: 

Bumblebees 

Congratulations 

and well done 
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House points totals this 

week and overall totals so 

far: 

 

Snowdon   48 

 

Slieve Donard   34 

 

Ben Nevis   40 

 

Scafell Pike   39 

 

This weeks behaviour cup winners are: 

Taylor-Jay, Lexi-May and Bailey for always 

being super role models for everyone 

Well Done 

Hot chocolate Fridays have returned and we would like to say a huge well done to the following children for          

receiving the most dojos in their class this week:  

Oliver, Ollie, Abdul, Isiah, Luca, Dylan, Lily-Mae, Freya, Joey, and Krystal-Rose  
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Kingfishers - During computing the children used the crop tool 

to change the composition of images  

 

Robins - In their Science lesson this week we had a look 
at how animals camouflage and learnt about Arctic        

animals 
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Falcons had a tutoring session for Maths where they all 

used headsets and their own tutor on their chrome books. 

They worked super hard on different parts of Maths. 

 

Bumblebees took an outside adventure to hunt 

for worms. 
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HOUSE BADGES AWARDED THIS 

WEEK: 

Bronze badges for Isabelle, Jesse and Ollie for reaching 30 

house points 

Silver badges for Theo, Kyron, Catherine and Olivia for 

reaching 60 house points  

Gold badge for Courtney who has worked very hard and reached 

90 house points 
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Reminders: 

 

 

 

Do you and/or your partner work full time? Have you      
applied for 30 hour funding? Your child may be eligible for 
30 hour funding in our Nursery in September. If you think 
you may be eligible please check via the link below.   
Thank you 
 
https://www.gov.uk/30-hours-free-childcare 

8am—4pm 
Monday to 
Friday  

Friday 13th May 2022  

Children can wear pyjamas to 

school  

https://www.gov.uk/30-hours-free-childcare

